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LIQUID CLEANER - DISINFECTANT - SANITIZER -

FUNGICIDE - DEODORIZER

KILLS PSEUDOMONAS AERUGINOSA

When used as directed, this product will kill the following 
organisms: Staphylococcus aureus - Salmonella choleraesuis - 
Pseudomonas aeruginosa - Escherichia coli - Salmonella
typhosa - Streptococcus faecalis, Shigella-dysenteriae - 
Proteus mirabilis -  Aspergillus niger - Trichophyton
interdigitale (athlete's foot).

GUARANTEE:

n-Alkyl (5% C12, 60% C14, 30% C16, 5% C18) dimethyl-benzyl ammonium 
chlorides 0.8%; n-Alkyl (68% C12, 32% C14) dimethyl ethylbenzyl
ammonium chlorides.......................................0.8%

REGISTRATION NO. 14110 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT 

DIN  390496 

CAUTION

CORROSIVE

FOR INDUSTRIAL AND HOSPITAL USE ONLY

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

AVMOR®
433 Ste-Helene

Montreal, Quebec  H2Y 2L1
(514)-849-8074

It is extremely effective for killing odour producing bacteria,
molds, mildew and fungi.  And it will remove the toughest dirt,
grime and grease from walls, floors, table tops, counters,
chairs, porcelain, machinery and all washable surfaces.

USE DILUTIONS:



FOR HOSPITALS:  Use on floors, walls, nightables and other
surfaces.

LIGHT CLEANING AND SANITIZING:  1 part cleaner to 60 parts water.

NORMAL CLEANING AND SANITIZING:  1 part cleaner to 40 parts
water.

HEAVY DUTY CLEANING AND DISINFECTION:  1 part cleaner to 25 parts
water.

NOTE:  Rinse after use and allow surfaces to dry.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Harmful if
swallowed.  May cause eye damage or skin irritation.  Do not get
concentrate in eyes or on skin.  Avoid contamination of food.
Rinse empty container with water before discarding.

FIRST AID:  In case of contact, immediately flush eyes or skin
with plenty of water for at least 15 minutes.  For eyes, GET
MEDICAL ATTENTION.  If swallowed, drink milk, egg whites, gelatin
solution, or, if these are not available, drink large quantities
of water.  GET MEDICAL ATTENTION.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the direction on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use under unsafe
conditions.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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